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COMMUNIQUE 

            

US Foreign Accounts Tax Compliance Act (FATCA) 

Extension of FATCA reporting deadline  

 

Following requests from stakeholders, it has been decided to extend the due date for the 

transmission of FATCA information to the MRA for exchange with the US Internal Revenue 

Service to 31 August 2016.  

Should you require any assistance on the matter, you may contact the MRA FATCA/CRS 

Unit on 207 6000 or send an email to the following address: fatcacrsunit@mra.mu  
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